# THE FOURTH SUNDAY OF LENT March 10, 2024

Tuesday, March 12, No Mass 7:00pm Wednesday, March 13 No Mass 9:00am Thursday March 14, No Mass 9:00am Friday March 15, No Mass 9:00am Saturday March 16, 5:00pm Michael Poag, Cindy MacDonald, Joe Valletta, Mary McGaffey Sunday March 17, 9:30 Our Faith Community 11:30 Dave & Joy Cahill & Joe Mercante \*\*Mass intentions Tues.-Fri. have been

\*\*Mass intentions Tues.-Fri. have been shifted to the following week when Fr. returns.

#### **SANCTUARY LAMP**

### Corrado Padovani

Requests accepted by placing an envelope with the name of your loved one, your contact information and \$10 in the collection basket

# PREPARING FOR NEXT WEEK Jeremiah 31.31-34, Hebrews 5.7-9, John 12.20-33



STATIONS OF THE CROSS Every Tuesday starting at 7:30 pm after the 7:00pm Mass.



**EASTER IS COMING!** 



#### EASTER FOOD DRIVE

The St. Basil's Knights of Columbus is having their

Easter Food Drive on Saturday March 23rd. Donations will be collected from 10:00 am until Noon at our parish hall. We are collecting non- perishable food with good expiration dates, toiletries and hygiene products.

### February 25th 2024

Envelopes:	3, 160.00
Loose:	892.60
<b>Building Fund</b>	5.00
<b>Funeral Services</b>	250.00

Total 4,307.60

Thank you for your generosity and sacrifice.

FIRST COMMUNION VOLUNTEER HOURS

# THE FOURTH SUNDAY OF LENT March 10, 2024

### First Communion, Saturday May

**4**<sup>th</sup> at St Basil's Church. If you are a High School Student and you are available to volunteer on this Saturday by lending a hand seating families as they arrive, please let the office know by calling Cindy at 519-752-0361.

Students will need to come to the Church by 9:00 am and stay until 2:00 pm (5hrs). They will need to check in with the Coordinator at the main table, and sign in. We will prepare a letter for you to submit to the school with your total hours.

#### **HOW TO DONATE TO ST BASIL**

#### DONATE

The Diocese of Hamilton has helped all their Parishes set up a giving page whereby parishioners can support their Church.

The link for this giving page is on the first page of our website. You can visit our website <a href="www.stbasilparish.ca">www.stbasilparish.ca</a>. and just hit the red donate button on the home page and it will take you to the Canada Helps secure donation. Just complete the St Basil's Parish Donation



Catholics Women's
League
COMMUNION
LUNCHEON
Saturday, April 13,
2024 at 11:30 a.m.

All ladies of the Parish are welcome! Tickets are \$25 each. Payable by cheque to St. Basils CWL or cash. What your ticket includes: Social gathering for all women of the Parish 16 years of age and older Celebrating years of Service for C.W.L. Two Items for General Meeting Cold lunch supplied Please bring your own plate, silverware and cup to the function. Tickets will be available for sale at the back of the church after the following masses: March 10, 2024 9:30 am mass and 11:30 am mass and after all masses on March 23 & 24, 2024. Tickets can also be purchased directly from Leeanne Vreugdenhil 519-717-5068 or email:

leeannemcphee@hotmail.com, CWL Vice President. Food will be provided by Shelly's Family Dining & Catering form and you are finished. Thank you for your support!

#### PRAYERS FOR THE DECEASED

In your charity, please remember in your prayers all those who have died, especially Joseph Valletta may they rest in the peace of Christ and rejoice in the glory of heaven.

### THE DIOCESAN WEDDING ANNIVERSARY MASS

Are you celebrating your 25th, 40th, 50th, 60th, or 60+ Wedding Anniversary in the year 2024? If you are, you are cordially invited to join couples from across the Diocese of Hamilton for a

# THE FOURTH SUNDAY OF LENT March 10, 2024

Wedding Anniversary Mass on Sunday, May 26, 2024 at the Cathedral Basilica of Christ the King in Hamilton at 1:30 pm. (Space allows room for Anniversary couples only - those married 60 years or more may bring one guest if you require assistance). Registration is now available online at hamiltondiocese.co

### **Ministry of Altar Servers**

Coming soon! Please sign up at the back of the Church. For information email Raymond Francis at Raymond.rayboy@gmail.com